WSRLDSPAN

November 2, 1993

Mr. Howie Marmer
P.O. Box 76023
Atlanta, GA 30358

Dear "Howard the Great":

I would like to thank you for an extraordinary show you performed for WORLDSPAN's
Mmanagement group at Dave & Buster's on October 26, We were all extremely impressed with the
level of magic as well as amused by your comedy:.

Again, thank you for a great performance.
Sincerely,

artin A. Gravel
Director - Agency Marketing

cc: Candy Griner
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